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On August 23, 2024, at around 8:33 A.M., the Brawley Police Department received a call to the 

1500 block of “C” St. in reference to a subject with multiple stab wounds. The victim, an adult 

male from El Centro, was transported via air ambulance service to an out-of-county hospital for 

additional treatment.  At the time of this press release, the victim is currently in critical condition.  

This is an ongoing criminal investigation; anyone with additional information pertaining to this 

case should contact Detective Martinez at 760-344-2111. 

 


